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5th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

At Monksdown your views and concerns are important to us.  After careful 
consideration and listening to your feedback, we have decided to keep R2 together as a 

class. 
 

While there were carefully thought out reasons why we had made changes, we 
appreciate the children have had several changes this year and we want to ensure the 

rest of their school journey is as smooth as possible. 
 

Staff will be on the yard to assist anyone going to their new class.   
 

Any children in breakfast club will be taken directly there by a member of staff.  Miss 

Staplehurst is looking forward to spending time with your children tomorrow. 
 

Please scan the QR code below to see a short video directing you to Class 1.2.   
 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs J. Price 

Head Teacher 


